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EQB announcements 
Environmental Review Implementation Subcommittee Meeting 
July 21, 2021 

We invite you to join the Environmental Quality Board 
(EQB) at their next ERIS meeting on July 21, 2021 from 
1:00 pm - 4:00 pm. 

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, the EQB will 
convene its July ERIS meeting virtually through the 
WebEx platform. Instructions for connecting to WebEx 
are included on page five of the Board packet. 

Access link to July 21, 2021 Board Meeting 

July 2021, ERIS Meeting Packet 

The meeting will address three objectives: 

 Review and discuss final recommendations developed by the Interagency 
Climate Technical Team (ICTT) for integrating climate change into 
environmental review. 

 Deliberate on implementation options for final recommendations and consider 
the pros and cons of different approaches. 

 



 ERIS members consider input, identify opportunities to meet more needs of 
Minnesotans, and advise ICTT members on the best path forward with the final 
recommendations. 

Accessibility: This material can be provided in different forms, like large print, braille, or 
on a recording. Please contact EQB staff at least one week prior to the event at 
info.EQB@state.mn.us to arrange an accommodation. 

  

Apply now to be an 
Environmental Quality Board 
member 

The application is open for a Public Board Member 
position representing Minnesota’s Congressional 
District 6. This district spans parts of Benton, Carver, 
Sherburne, Stearns, Wright, Anoka and Washington 
counties, including cities such as Saint Cloud, Big Lake, 

Hugo, and Waconia. 

Serving on the Environmental Quality Board is a unique opportunity to shape 
environmental issues in Minnesota. Public Board Members bring the voices of 
Minnesotans from around the state into decision-making, helping the Board think in 
new ways about environmental challenges and solutions. 

To learn more, visit the Environmental Quality Board’s Join the Board page. The 
position is open until filled, and begins in January 2022. 
  

  

Environmental review notices 

    

 
 

 



Environmental review project notices 
EQB publishes environmental review notices provided by responsible governmental 
units. For more information on a project undergoing environmental review, click on the 
individual project links below. You can also find information about active projects in 
your community on the Environmental Review Projects Interactive Map. 

  

The EQB did not receive any notices for Environmental Review projects for this 
publication of the EQB Monitor. 

Submit an environmental review notice to the 
Monitor  
The EQB Monitor is published every Tuesday at 12:00 pm. Submissions to the EQB 
Monitor are due by 4:00 pm on the Tuesday one week prior to the intended publication 
date. Please see the EQB Monitor schedule for more details. 

  

To submit a notice for publication: 

Use the EQB Monitor submission form 

  

Questions? Contact EQB by phone at 651-757-2873 or email us at 
EQB.Monitor@state.mn.us. 

 

  

The EQB Monitor is a weekly publication announcing environmental review documents, public 
comment periods and other actions of the Environmental Quality Board. For more information on 
environmental review, please visit the EQB website or contact us at env.review@state.mn.us. 
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